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NOTICE — CLASSES CANCELLED — NO SCHOOL FOR ELEMENTARY STUDENTS ON
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2020 & THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2020

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

This withdrawal is in response to the continued labour negotiations that are occurring between ETFO and
the Ministry of Education. ETFO has been engaging in escalating withdrawal of services during the school
day.

High Schools are not affected by this job action, and high school classes will be in full session. As a result,
school buses will be running, but there will be no classes for elementary students. Classes for elementary
students will resume as normal the day following these identified strike dates.

We continue to thank all families for their patience.

Yours in egqication,
C A

Nicole Morden Cormier
Director of Education
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Pinky McRae
Board Chair



